
Welcome to St. Francis Way Clinic!

The Litchfield Chamber of Commerce helped to welcome to town
the St. Francis Way Clinic at its opening and ribbon cutting
ceremony on Wednesday, September 15, 2021. Located at 805 St.
Francis Way on the campus of HSHS St. Francis Hospital across
from the Emergency Department, the clinic is a behavioral health
and substance use treatment center operated by the Macoupin
County Public Health Department (MCPHD).

​Kent Tarro, MCPHD CEO, stated, "This clinic addresses the needs
of our area for enhanced behavioral services. St. Francis Way
Clinic is designed to help patients break down barriers that are
keeping them from engaging in treatment and recovery services.



The treatment team will work to build individualized care plans for
each patient with the end goal being recovery."

Programs and services available at the clinic include medication-
assisted treatments (MAT), individual and group therapy, case
management support, and more. It is open to individuals 18 and
older.

On-site treatment is available for:

Substance use disorders
Depression and anxiety
PTSD
OCD/ADD/ADHD
Bi-polar disorder
Schizophrenia

For more info about the Macoupin County Public Health
Department, click here

Kent Tarro, CEO, Macoupin County Public Health Department

https://mcphd.net/


We Want You to Join Us!

Membership in the Litchfield Chamber of Commerce is a win/win
situation for you and for the Chamber as well! You receive special
benefits that are not available to non-members such as special training
events, networking events, publicity, small business resources, and
much more.

​Our membership rates are lower than many other area chambers,
making the value to you that much greater. Please take a moment to
click the button below to download an application form and join our
active organization!

Click here to join the Chamber!

https://files.constantcontact.com/54c349ce001/62bfac3b-0112-41bf-a505-801503593120.pdf

